Department of Microbiology. Pt BDS PGIMS, Rohtak

Micro/2024/1425 Dated- 25.6.24

Notice

It is to bring to notice of all concerned that the interview for the post of DEO under Zoonotic surveillance

site, NOHPPCZ and Project technical support- Il under an ICMR project in the Department of

Microbiology is postponed for 26.6.24 at 3:30 pm, committee room , Director office due to

administrative reasons.

Sr.Pr Head
Dept. of Microbiology
Pt. BDS PGIMS, Rohtak
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